
October 14, 2004

Mr. John Martin
Chairman
Images for Conservation Fund
2112 West University Drive
Edinburg, TX 78539

Dear Mr. Martin:

The Conservation Fund is pleased to welcome the Images for Conservation Fund and the
Pro-Tour of Nature Photography as a partner in land and water conservation.

ICF provides a unique method of developing a new long-term revenue base for private
landowners – helping to advance corporate sustainable development of the environment
through the power of photography. Perhaps most exciting is the education element of
your Pro-Tour, which includes private landowners, educators, and students and
supporters of bio-diversity.

Your focus on developing nature photography into a national professional and amateur
recreational nature photo tourism industry is most commendable. On behalf of The
Conservation Fund, I wish you much success.

Sincerely,

Christine Fanning
Vice President


